Homestead Bible Camp
43741 Highway 52
Roggen, CO 80652
303-849-5513

April 21, 2017
Good day everyone! My name is Trent Peterson, and I am the Director of Homestead Bible Camp. I am extremely excited for this summer, and I want you to be a part of it! If you are receiving this letter, then you are eligible to be staff at Homestead this summer! As I’m sure you know Homestead is a place to come and have fun, but more importantly, grow in your relationship with Christ. This summer our theme is Greetings From…… We will be focusing on the worldwide mission field, and will be learning about what exactly a missionary is and what they do. Anyone can be a missionary, whether you are going to Africa or just down the street, you can show people the love of Christ wherever you go. Homestead is a perfect place to learn and practice these skills! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like to be a part of Homestead Bible Camp, then I invite you to fill out the attached staff application form and send it to me, Trent Peterson at 25456 CR 32 Snyder CO, 80750. We will be having three days of required staff training on June 12-14.  This is a great time to learn the ropes and get to know the others you will be working with for the rest of the summer. I sincerely hope to hear back from you, and can’t wait to see the way God works through Homestead this summer! If you have questions, please call or text me at 970-380-8289 or Michelle Kipp at 970-396-0945.
Trent
